
REMINDER about the MSTCA Annual Canned Food Drive at the MSTCA:  

As we are assuming you are well aware, most of the food pantries are hurting for 

canned goods and non-perishables. The demand is at an all-time high. We have 

been doing this canned food drive for over 11 years. Last year we had a great 

response, so we would like an even bigger response this year. The collected 

items will be divided between 4 food pantries. Please take the time to inspire your 

athletes to give us at least one canned good during this food drive, and have your 

captains play an active part to make this a great food drive. 

The team with the highest number of canned goods will receive a gift certificate 

for a pizza party worth $100. For a team to be eligible they must bring in at least 

50 canned goods. 

The items will be collected at the t-shirt table. Please ask your team to bring the 

canned goods in plastic bags or boxes to make the collection and distribution 

much easier. Please don’t wait until the end of the meet. Bring them to the t-shirt 

table as soon as the team arrives. If you have a lot of canned goods please have 

the number of total items counted ahead of time! 

It’s not hard work on your part to ask the kids to respond to this need. Please just 

keep reminding your athletes of this wonderful cause put together by the man 

himself, Frank Mooney!  

 


